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This week, we are completing our front 

covers for our Harry Potter themed story. We 

will also be developing  our use of 

alliteration. 

Please practise your bookmark/ 

gemstone spellings cards. 

 

 

 

This week, we are consolidating the work 

we have done so far this term with some 

fun Christmas activities.  

 

 

 

 

 


